
District 133: Blue Hill, Brooklin, Brooksville, Castine, Sedgwick, and Surry 

 

Dear Sedgwick Residents: 

It is an honor to serve as your State Representative. Over the next two years, I will be working hard on your 

behalf to provide responsive constituent services, be your advocate in the State House, and advance 

legislation that improves life in our district and in our state.  

Over the coming months, we expect to take up more than 2,000 separate pieces of legislation covering a wide 

variety of topics. Top priorities include expanding health care coverage, bringing relief from the opioid 

crisis, expanding access to renewable energy, reducing student debt, fighting and dealing with the effects of 

climate change, repairing our roads and bridges, increasing protections for workers and consumers, getting 

prescription drug costs under control, protecting the independence of seniors, and making sure we are caring 

for our neighbors with disabilities.  

We will also be balancing the state budget for the next two years and will work to do so in a way that 

restores revenue sharing funds for all Maine towns and respects the mandate of the voters to properly fund 

public education.  

This year I am serving on the Committee on State and Local Government, where we will tackle policy 

relating to municipal governments, the operation of state government, and Maine’s unorganized territories. 

Whether we are dealing with the above issues or any other topics, I will continue to work with all of my 

colleagues, regardless of party affiliation, to make sure we’re doing the best work we can for the people of 

our district and all the people of Maine. 

Please contact me if I can be of any help or if you want to discuss or testify on any legislation. My email is 

Sarah.Pebworth@legislature.maine.gov. My phone number is (207) 479-4741. I also send out e-newsletters 

from time to time. Let me know if you would like to receive them. 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Sarah Pebworth 

State Representative  
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